
Visiting Rotarians
Pauline Thompson from Dunn Loring

Tin Tin Raschid, PDG, from Falls Church

Guests
Members of the McLean and 

Langley High School baseball teams.

Last Week

Last week David Leiner of Escola Estrela do Mar 
(Starfish school) made a presentation about the 
school he founded in Maceio, Brazil. David, a Rotarian 
from Washington, DC was vacationing in Brazil and 
became livid at the conditions and treatment of 
poor children in the area. He founded the school in 
response to his anger. The children receive nutritional 
food and a good education, with the intent of going 
to college and getting professional vocations. David 
is successfully breaking the culture of poverty in this 
Northeast Brazil city. 

Words of Wisdom
Some days you are the bug,

some days you are the windshield.

Plan to be spontaneous, 
tomorrow.

June 12, 2007             Paul Sawtell & David Coyle

Upcoming 
Speakers

Today’s Meeting

Horace McCormack
“World Community Service 

and Think Caribbean”

District Governor Nominee, 2009-2010  Horace 
McCormack was born in Kingston, Jamaica, W.I., 
where he was educated through college. He graduated 
from the University of Technology and the University 
of the West Indies, majoring in Electrical Engineering 
and Management, respectively. After a successful 
career in Jamaica, he entered Polytechnic University 
in Brooklyn, from which he graduated with a Bachelors 
of Science in Industrial Engineering, and a Masters of 
Science in Management.   Horace is a multiple Paul 
Harris Fellow, Paul Harris Society member, and a 
Rotary Foundation Benefactor. He also is a member of 
Rotary International’s Safe Blood Action Committee.  
With his wife of more than 24 years, Carlota, and their 
daughter, Trudy, Horace lives in Fairfax. Carlota, also a 
Paul Harris Fellow, will serve as President of the Rotary 
Club of Falls Church in 2008-2009.

Announcements
Langley Baseball was awarded the Rotary Cup, 
although McLean advanced further in the playoffs. 
Matt Wallace’s birthday is this week. June 28 at 
630 pm at Westwood Country Club is the Installation 
Celebration for President Scott Mills. This is the 
fourth anniversary of Expresscare, members Nila 
and Yasmin’s healthcare initiative for people in 
need. No Tuesday meeting on June 26, come to 
the Installation Celebration instead. The Rotary 
International Convention is happening soon in Salt 
Lake City. 

Happy Talk
Tin Tin’s car automatically drove to our meeting 
at Tuesday at Noon. Bill Stell touted the Rotary 
Magazine’s newest issue featuring Rotary in 
Photographs. Larry Deigh is moving to his new 
house. Paul Sawtell is happy his granddaughter 
Liya Thomas was born on June 5. Carmen Martinez 
participated in the Susan Komen Walk for Cancer 
Research. John McEvily’ is happy his youngest 
daughter is graduating from Harvard Business 
School, he is free at last. 

T.B.A.
Please check the website at 
www.mcleanrotary.org




